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To: "Alexander M. Green" <AGreen@mmc.org>
Cc: Aaron Ledbetter <ALedbetter@mmc.org>, Dennis Morelli <MORELD@mmc.org>

Al
 
The Peer Reviewer is completing the review and has asked me to check with you
regarding one piece of data that is fairly critical to the assessment.
 
The submitted East Tower building elevations show that the helipad is at 271' 10" above
SL (see attached).  However, the FAA Heliport Application states (box 9 on attached)
that its at 240 feet elevation.
 
This difference of 30+ feet impacts the assessment and we would be grateful if you
could confirm the correct elevation for the new helipad.
 
thank you
Jean
 
.
 
 
 
 
Jean Fraser, Planner
Planning & Urban Development Department
City of Portland 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
phone: (207) 874-8728 
email: jf@portlandmaine.gov
 
 
 
On Thu, Feb 28, 2019 at 1:02 PM Alexander M. Green <AGreen@mmc.org> wrote: 

Hi Jean,

 

Checking in about the status of this review. Is there anything you need from us to would be helpful?

 

Thank you,

 
Al
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